
Lake Saint Louis Community Association Newsletter 

NOVEMBER 

November 6th—8th: In honor of Veteran’s Day we will be offering  

                          a free entrée for active duty or retired Military CA Members. 

November 20th: Rock “n “ Roll Bingo 7-9:30pm  @ Clubhouse Ballroom 

                             (No reservations needed) 

November 21st:  Scott & Karl  7-10pm @ Clubhouse Ballroom  

November 26th & 27th—Office and Clubhouse are CLOSED for Thanksgiving 

 

DECEMBER 

December 5th:  Dave & Greg Show 7-10pm @ Clubhouse Ballroom 

December 18th : Rock ‘n’ Roll Bingo 7-9:30pm @ Clubhouse Ballroom 

December 19th: Mickey Scott – 7-10pm @ Clubhouse Ballroom 

December 24th & 25th: Office and Clubhouse are ClOSED for Christmas  

December 31st: NYE Celebration-  DJ Mario  8pm– Midnight @ 

                       Clubhouse Ballroom. No Tickets or Reservations Needed.  

    CA Restaurant and Bar will be open  (Restaurant 4-9pm & Bar 4pm-12am) 

The LSLCA is participating again this year in the Toys for Tots Toy 

drive from November 1st—December 8th. We will have a box for 

toys in the Clubhouse Lobby for new and unwrapped toys.  

We appreciate anyone who is able to donate a toy  

this holiday season! 



**CA REMINDERS ** 

SENIOR MENS GOLF—SEEKING NEW MEMBERS 

Signup dates are Friday 3/1 at the CA Open House and Tuesday 3/5 in the CA Bar           

area from 9am-11am.  League play is every Tuesday morning starting April 2.  Open to Men 

age 55 and  older, Must be CA resident in good standing. Contact Allen Gill at 636-265-

2278 or Greg Kowalski at 636-387-3052.  

Lake Saint Louis Pontooneers Club Invites New Members !! 

No boat required!  The LSL Pontooneers Club meets from April to December to enjoy food 
and fun with friends new and old.  Festivities begin with a Music Trivia Contest on April 14

th 
.  

Other events include the Patriotic Party, International Dinner, Lakeside Horse Races, 
Haunted Boat Cruise, Merry Christmas Party and more. 

Membership fee is just $25 per year.  To register, please  contact Secretary Ken Iverson at 
636-357-8587 or email hollywoodtwin@mac.com for an engaging year of warm winds and 
welcome waves.    

BOATING SAFTEY COURSE-  REMINDER: All class 5-8 Boat owners MUST 

have taken the Boating Safety Course before they can register their Class 5-8 Boat for the 
2019 Boating Season. All class 2-4 Boat owners MUST complete the class before they can 
register for the 2020 Boating Season. ALL Class 8 boats MUST be re-inspected by Water 
Patrol prior to registering their boat for the 2019 Boating Season. If you still need to take the 
class, contact Water Patrol @ 636-625-3120 to register for a class. We offer the class   
every month and it takes 1 hour.  

March Classes:  9th (Sat) 11am, 12th (Tue) 7pm, 23rd (Sat) 11am, 26th (Tue) 7pm         

REMINDER 2019 ANNUAL ASSESSMENTS - If you would like to pay online, 
go to LSLCA.COM and login.  Your MEMBER NUMBER to log in is your CUSTOMER NO: 
located in the upper right corner of your statement.  If you have not logged in previously, 
your password will also be your CUSTOMER NO: (login & password must be all CAPS).  

When mailing in your assessment payment, please put your Customer # (located in the         
upper right corner of your statement) on your check . 

C.A. CARDS ARE YOUR FOREVER CARDS -You do not have to come in 

and get a new one every year.  Once you have paid your 2019 assessments your card will 

be reactivated.  

 If your card is lost, there is a $10 fee to replace it. We are getting into the busy season at 

the LSLCA office which means we are taking care of the Members that come into the       

office.  If you call and reach our voicemail, please leave a message with your name, proper-

ty address, return phone # and the reason you are calling, we will return your call within one 

business day. 

The CA OFFICE WILL BE OPEN ON THE FOLLOWING 

 SATURDAYS:  MARCH 30TH, APRIL 13TH & MAY 18TH FROM 

9:00AM - 12:00PM. 

  

**CA REMINDERS ** 

BOATING SAFETY COURSES:  Offered VIRTUALLY every Tuesday @ 6pm. 

Please contact Water Patrol to register: 636-625-3120. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  A 2.75% Credit/Debit Card Convenience Fee was           
implemented on October 1st to help offset the cost of processing Credit/Debit 
Card transactions.  This fee will only apply to Assessments, Boat Registration, 
Dock & Amenity fee transactions paid via credit card.  We are working on an 
ACH option for the website and of course, the office always accepts checks & 
cash in addition to credit cards. 

                              CA OFFICE HOURS:  October - December 

                                                Monday – Thursday 8 – 5 pm 

Friday 8 – 4 pm 

ACC approval is required for painting your house, new siding and roofs, new 

entry & garage doors, new construction, room additions, decks or any projects 

that alter the exterior appearance of your home. 

DREDGING: Attention LSLCA Members: The Lake Saint Louis Community        
Association is preparing for our upcoming dredge. Hydraulic dredging is  
scheduled in Dauphine Cove no less than every seven years, per our LSLCA     
By-Laws. Magruder Construction has been awarded the dredging bid for     
Dauphine Cove and Regatta Bay. Magruder is currently on-site at Jefferson 
Point fusing the pipeline together that is being installed through Pereque Creek 
to our silt basin at Duello Road. Active hydraulic dredging will begin in        
Dauphine Cove by the second week in November. It will take approximately 
three weeks to finalize the installation of the pipeline, dredging equipment, 
pumps, tug boats, barges, and fuel barge. Please exercise extreme caution if 
you need to enter Dauphine Cove while dredging preparation and active    
dredging are taking place. The pipeline for the dredge may not be visible at 
night. Dauphine Cove will be a no-wake zone until further notice. Dredging in 
this cove is expected to be completed by March 2021 (weather permitting).  

ACC COMMITTEE IS SEEKING NEW MEMBERS:  

(BOTH REGULAR MEMEBERS AND ALTERNATIVES) 

The ACC meets twice monthly on the 2nd & 4th Thursdays each month at 

6:30P.M. in the Veterans Room. The ACC reviews and approves home              

Improvement & construction projects.  Please contact Shirley Vogt at: 

svogt@lslca.com to apply. 

mailto:hollywoodtwin@mac.com


 

PHOTOS OF DREDGING  

                           AND         

 THE SILT BASIN PROGRESS 

   





The total cost of this project is $1.6M. Every year, the LSLCA contributes 
$300K to the dredging fund in order to prepare for this process.  

 

We will keep you updated with photos and news regarding dredging. Win-
ter weather will have an impact on whether the project stays on schedule, 
so please bear with us.  

 

Again, use caution in Dauphine Cove and only enter this area if necessary.                         
Please observe No Wake. Do not operate your boat near the dredging 
equipment. 
 

 


